From: NoReply@ecy.wa.gov

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Your SEPA Record Has Been Submitted!
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2022 1:56:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

The Department of Ecology has received a new SEPA record from Kelly Bacon at Kittitas
County with a File Number of: CU-22-00003.
Your record is being reviewed by an administrator.

From: Kelly Bacon
Email: kelly.bacon.cd@co kittitas.wa.us
Phone number: (509) 962-7539
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